
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 26
th

, 2019 

Woodridge Waste Disposal Site 

Holiday Hours 

Woodridge dump will be closed for Christmas on 

Wednesday, December 25th, 2019 and will re-open Thursday, 

December 26th, 2019 from 9:00am – 5:00pm. 

 

Woodridge dump will also be closed for New Years on 

Wednesday, January 1st, 2020 and will re-open Thursday, 

January 2nd, 2020 from 9:00am – 5:00pm. 

 

 
 

 

Thank you, 

 

RM of Piney 


